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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
SCHOOL BOARD AUTHORIZES CAPITAL PROJECT 
 
Wednesday, March 29, 2023 
 
Crown Point- Crown Point Central School is proud to announce its School Board authorized the 
“2025 CPCS Capital Project” during its regular Board of Education meeting on March 21, 2023. 
The project will be put before school district voters on Tuesday, May 16, 202. Voting will take 
place from 12pm-8pm in the school’s cafeteria.  
 
Thanks to careful and professional consultation from our architectural firm, AES Northeast, 
Trophy Point Construction Services as well as the district’s Facilities Committee, the project 
plans to address much needed facility improvements.  
 
The proposed project budget is $5,760,980, which is supported by school district reserve 
funds, New York State Aid and no increase in the school tax levy. 
 
Areas to be addressed in the proposed project include: 

• General building improvements 
• Updated safety and security measures 
• New flooring in the elementary wing 
• Heating and plumbing upgrades 

• Kitchen ventilation 
• Necessary roofing replacements/repairs 

• Replacement of exterior doors 
• Renovate bathrooms and add ADA bathroom in the gym lobby 

 
“CPCS has committed to improving our facilities to enhance the educational space for our 
students and staff, as well as maintain the community’s asset in its school. Thank you to the 
School Board Members for providing its authorization. We value our community’s opinion and 
believe they will support a balanced capital project for much needed school improvements. A 
newsletter explaining the project’s work is being created and will be distributed to our 
community soon.” 
~ CPCS Superintendent Tara Celotti. 
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